
April 25, 2008 

 

Dennis, 

 

I've put Mersdirt.com back up, but you can't access it 

directly. You have to go to www.steveharryssite.com, 

then click on "Mersdirt" at the lower left. 

 

Steve 

 

 

 

 

--- Dennis Lockhart <dlockhart@rcoc.org> wrote: 

 

> Hi Steve 

>  

> My friend is pursuing every avenue in their dirt 

> against MERS.  

>  

> My friend wonders, could you share the information 

> that was on your MERS dirt web site? 

>  

> This would be the documents that you collected and 

> what ever other "evidence" you may have.  I am 

> hoping that this is all "public information" that 

> you wouldn't mind sharing. 

>  

> Again, all of this is in the strictest confidence. 

>  

> My friend will appreciate what ever you can share.  

> Thank you!! 

>  

> DENNIS 

>  

>  

>  

> >>> Steve Harry <steve_harry@yahoo.com> 4/24/2008 

> 5:59 PM >>> 

> Dennis, 

>  

> Yes, we will share. It is, after all, public 

> information. And we would be happy to hear what dirt 

> your friend has. 

>  

http://mersdirt.com/
http://www.steveharryssite.com/


> Steve 

>  

>  

> --- Dennis Lockhart <dlockhart@rcoc.org> wrote: 

>  

> > Steve 

> >  

> > My close friend has a bunch of dirt of their own.  

>  

> >  

> > Would your group be willing to share the results 

> of 

> > its FOIA request? 

> >  

> > This would all be done in the strictest of 

> > confidence, please. 

> >  

> > My friend would appreciate what ever you can 

> share. 

> >  

> > DENNIS 

> >  

> >  

> >  

> > >>> Steve Harry <steve_harry@yahoo.com> 4/24/2008 

> > 2:01 PM >>> 

> > Dennis, 

> >  

> > I'm sorry to say I don't remember you. What is 

> your 

> > interest in MERS? 

> >  

> > I took the Mersdirt website down last fall. I was 

> > getting no new information and had nothing to add 

> to 

> > the site. There is some new stuff going on, 

> however. 

> > There has been a small group of former MERS 

> > employees 

> > that got together for lunch over the last few 

> years, 

> > and just recently a former MERS executive officer 

> > has 

> > joined us, and she is ready to do battle against 

> > Anne 



> > Wagner, the MERS CEO. She wants to collect a bunch 

> > of 

> > information and present it to the MERS Board. We 

> > sent 

> > a FOIA request to MERS a couple weeks ago and we 

> > should be getting the information in about a week. 

> >  

> > By the way, I still have 2 websites. One is for 

> > personal and family stuff: 

> www.steveharryssite.com. 

> > The other is for my campaign for House District 

> #68: 

> > www.steveharryforstaterep.org. 

> >  

> > Steve 

> >  

> >  

> > --- Dennis Lockhart <dlockhart@rcoc.org> wrote: 

> >  

> > > Hi Steve 

> > >  

> > > We exchanged emails a years ago about your MERS 

> > dirt 

> > > web site.  I can't seem to locate it now.  Do 

> you 

> > > still have this site?  Could you send me the 

> link 

> > > again?  Thank you!! 

> > >  

> > > It was such an interesting read!!! 

> > >  

> > > DENNIS 

 

http://www.steveharryssite.com/
http://www.steveharryforstaterep.org/

